
From: Ron Thrower  
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 12:38 PM 
To: Kiolbassa, Jolene - BC <bc-Jolene.Kiolbassa@austintexas.gov>; Evans, Bruce - BC <bc-
Bruce.Evans@austintexas.gov>; King, David - BC <BC-David.King@austintexas.gov>; Ramirez, Nadia - BC 
<BC-Nadia.Ramirez@austintexas.gov>; Breithaupt, Dustin - BC <bc-Dustin.Breithaupt@austintexas.gov>; 
Denkler, Ann - BC <bc-Ann.Denkler@austintexas.gov>; Aguirre, Ana - BC <BC-
Ana.Aguirre@austintexas.gov>; Duncan, Jim - BC <BC-Jim.Duncan@austintexas.gov>; Tatkow, Abby - BC 
<BC-Abby.Tatkow@austintexas.gov>; Lavani, Sunil - BC <bc-Sunil.Lavani@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Rivera, Andrew <Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov>; Victoria < >; Fayez Kazi < Nhat Minh Ho <  
Subject: FW: Case C8-2017-0283.0A, 11603 Tedford, Petition 
 
Commissioners, 
 
Please find below a request for postponement on the above referenced case to February 19th, 2019. The 
owner is not in town and will not be able to attend the meeting on the 15th. We appreciate the 
additional time to understand the concerns raised by the neighborhoods and need some additional time 
to address those concerns. 
 

Ron Thrower 

Thrower Design 
510 S. Congress Avenue, Ste 207 
P.O. Box 41957 
Austin, Texas 78704 

512/476-4456 
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